
 

Inter District 2021 

Triples Mini Competition. 

 

Inter-District will be running a Triples mini competition commencing at Wetherill Park 

bowl on Saturday October 30th at 11.00am. 

The competition will run for 6 weeks with the final at Wetherill Park on the Xmas 

tournament date.   

All bowlers are invited to participate. 

3 games will be played with a 13point system. Cost for each round will be $35.00 which 

covers lineage and prize fund only.  All prize money will be paid out at the end of the 

mini comp. Points are awarded on a scratch basis. 

The planned dates are as follows  

– Windsor – November 6th – To be confirmed  

– Wetherill Park – November 13th 

– Windsor – November 20th 

– Wetherill Park – November 27th 

– Wetherill Park – December 4th – Xmas tournament and final for the mini comp. 

All scheduled games will be played at 11.00am.  

Please email John Nichols ID Co-ordinator on perfect300@optusnet.com.au  or  

James Franks Division A Secretary on the following axefranks@outlook.com  

or via Facebook. 

Remember all bowlers must be fully vaccinated to participate in this competition.  

Please wait at the top doors for vaccinations to be checked before entering the centre 

at Wetherill Park on Day 1. 

Kind Regards 

 

Brian Hird  

Chairperson ID 
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